October 17, 2003 – Moving files to new Archive

Wendy Richardson had sent me a nutrient file for this cruise but there was no directory for this cruise in the OSAP data archive. I asked Doug Yelland if there was any further data for this cruise and he send me the CTD files which were placed in the new archive.

The nutrient data was not converted to IOS Header files as the samples not analyzed until January 2000, therefore poor nutrient and DON results. The Excel file is in the DOC directory.

